
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Roadway Impact Fee Advisory Committee, Derry 
Township, Dauphin County, Pennsylvania, will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, 
April 5, 2018, at 6:00 p.m., in the meeting room of the Derry Township Municipal Complex, 
Administration Building, 600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, PA. The purpose of the hearing 
is to receive public comment regarding the proposed Land Use Assumptions Report for 
the implementation of impact fees for roadway improvements in the Township.  At the 
end of the public comment period, the Committee will report their findings and make a 
recommendation to the Board of Supervisors for action on the Report at a future regularly-
scheduled public meeting.    
 
The proposed Land Use Assumptions Report may be viewed at the Derry Township 
Department of Community Development, 600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or online at 
www.derrytownship.org under ‘Public Notices.’  All interested parties are invited to attend 
and comment on this matter.  If you are unable to attend this public hearing, written 
comments will be accepted by the Township but must be received prior to the public 
hearing.  If there are any questions or comments, please contact Brandon Williams, 
Assistant Director of Community Development, at 717-533-2057, Opt. 2, or 
brandonwilliams@derrytownship.org.  
 


